
Classroom News              
Class Name: Dover           Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

We have loved having Dover Class back this 

term and everyone has returned with an 

incredibly attitude towards their own learning! 

It has been lovely to return to school with the 

whole of Green Bubble and we have all 

enjoyed spending time with the other classes. 

 

This term we have really focused on our 

reading and the whole class have been 

practising daily. Dover visit Balmoral and 

Skipton Class weekly to share a story they have 

chosen, it’s lovely to see Dover finding a story 

that the other students would enjoy rather 

than just choosing a book they like. 

 

We have also spent a lot of time being very 

hands-on with our learning. Dover listened to a 

variety of songs, ranging from Nu Metal to 

Classical, and used their hands to paint the 

tables to the music. This created some 

interesting pieces of art where you could see a 

range of different textures within their art 

depending on how the music made them 

feel. After making our own moon sand the 

students entered themselves into a sandcastle 

competition and regularly enjoy relaxing with 

their scented playdough they have made 

themselves. 

 

Within cooking, through research and a class 

vote, Dover Class have decided to focus on 

food from Spain and have found Spanish 

recipes which they would like to try. We 

especially enjoyed squishing all the ingredients 

together to make gazpacho – this got very 

messy! 

 

This term we have really enjoyed spending 

time as a class and getting to know each 

other. All of Dover Class made their own jigsaw 

piece full of everything that makes them 

happy and who they are, these have been 

pieced together alongside a whole class 

photo and is proudly on display inside the 

classroom – please see the next page to see 

this in its final form! 

 

Have a fantastic half term! 

Dover Team! 
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Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 



 


